
 

  MUSTANG ARBOR HOUSE TIMES 

August 2018 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR A NIGHT OF FAMILY FUN 

Thursday, August 30th 6:00pm—50’s Night 

Family Cookout/Alzheimer's Fundraiser  

$7 (Burger/Hotdog  Baskets), Ice Cream Sundaes 

and Entertainment! 

Please RSVP by August 27th #376-2872 

*YES-ELVIS WILL BE IN THE BUILDING* 



1. The Romans gave this month its name in 8BC, after the first Roman Emper-
or Augustus who ruled from 27BC until his death in AD14. 

2. Before then, the month had been known as Sextilis, as it was the sixth of ten 
months in the Roman Calendar, which began with March. 

3. The Anglo-Saxon called August “Weodmonath” meaning “weed month”. 

4. The birthstones for August are the peridot and the sardonyx and the flowers 
are the gladiolus and poppy. 

5. August was the 55th most common name given to a baby boy in Sweden in 
2014 

6. Statistics show that 22 per cent of men named August in Sweden were born 
in August. 

7. Henry VI Part 1 and The Tempest are the only plays by Shakespeare that 
mention the month of August. 

8. In 2015, August is the only month beginning on a Saturday. 

9. Warren Harding was the only US President to have died in the month of Au-
gust. 

10. The city of Augusta, Georgia was named after Princess Augusta of Saxe-
Gotha (1719-1772), mother of King George III 

Interesting Facts about August 



 

8/6 Levon Humphrey  

8/6 Martha Kiem  

8/10 Janis Barber  

8/20 Betty Beam  

8/26 Jean Pitts  

8/30 Mable Biffle  
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Flower - Gladiolus  

 

 

 

 

 

Birthstone – Peridot 

 



 
850 N. Clear Springs Rd. 

Mustang, OK 73064 

The Arbor House Philosophy is based on the belief that each resident is entitled to the highest quality of 
life through wellness services that work to promote  

independence, healthy lifestyles, dignity, and a sense of security. The right of each  

resident to determine his/her need is respected at each level of care, and promoted by providing services in 
ways that recognize individuals needs and preferences. A  

partnership exists between residents and staff to promote individual’s independence while providing the 
necessary support to function at his/her highest level.  

 
Our Staff 

 
 
Executive Director…………………………………………...……............................Cristy Davis 
 
Director of Nursing………………………………………………...………………………Lynne Zepeda 
 
Wellness Coordinator……………………………………………………….…………....Tonda Morris 
 
Dietary Manager…………..……………………………………………...………………....Sandy Wilson 
 
Engagement Coordinator ………………...……………………..………..…Doug  McCollough 
 
ED & Marketing Assistant…………………………...….……………...………Allison Shepherd 
 
Maintenance Director……………………………..…………………………..…………… Jamey Foote 
 
Housekeeping:………………………………………………………………….. Cassandra Gastineau 


